
 
  

  

 

 

 

 PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

  

 

 

 

The City of Social Circle has made an application to the Georgia Department of Natural Resources, 

Environmental Protection Division (EPD), and the Georgia Environmental Finance Authority 

(GEFA) for a loan through the State Revolving Fund (SRF). EPD posted a public notice for the 

proposed Notice of No Significant Impact determination from June 25, 2019 to July 25, 2019.The 

project consists of pump consolidation, installation of force main, and installation of gravity sewer 

for new service connections. The applicant has certified that the project is environmentally sound. 

As required by the Federal Clean Water Act, an environmental review has been performed on the 

project. 

 

EPD received public comments regarding the proposed project.  The City of Social Circle has 

notified EPD that the project has been suspended until further notice.  The City is conducting a 

public meeting on Monday, October 7, 2019 from 4:00 pm – 7:00 pm at the Community Room of 

the Social Circle City Hall, located at 138 E Hightower Trail, Social Circle, Georgia 30025.  The 

City will be discussing the Wastewater Master Plan, detailing the improvements for the wastewater 

collection system which includes the aforementioned project. Please visit the Social Circle website 

at socialcirclega.gov for more details. 

 

 


